SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
February 16, 2011
SPECIAL EVENTS: 
February 14- Valentine’s Day parties, we had hundreds of parents visit our classrooms.
February 16- Cupcakes with the Counselor.  Respect is the character quality this month
February 23- Student of the Month lunch
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT and TRAININGS:

February 1- Completed a Rounds at the Middle School- Principal and Academic Coaches
February 11- Principal attended KLA
HOW WE GOT BETTER THIS MONTH! AND WHO DID IT!
1. Amanda O’Connor and Katie Ramsey have completed their filmed lessons and meetings for National Board Certification. They will finish testing and other work this summer and hopefully receive certification by September1st. 
2. First grade team Tonia Smith, Amanda New, Catie Rolph, Tammy Walters, Jennifer Gullion, Missy Wash, and Lisa Ray are teaching a variety of units. The objective of the units is to have students use text features from non-fiction text.  Donna Kannady our Media Specialist and the staff of the Gallatin County public library worked with these teachers to gather non-fiction resource materials for them to cover the 6 different topics they selected: desert, rain forest, oceans, safari, arctic, and deciduous forests. The information students will examine; will culminate in writing about what they learned. Since each of the 6 classes studied a different topic the students will teach each other about what they learned: vocabulary, animal facts, and science concepts.
3. Pam Scudder reading coach created a “Character Hunt” activity as part of “I love to Read” week. Written clues were displayed in different areas of our school. Each class went to the areas and followed the clues to “find” many mystery characters. The preparation work paid off in a fun learning activity that had each student participate.
